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Julle 13,2006

To whom it may concem

Dear Sirs,

We have pleasure in contrming that we have engaged GBP
Intemational as oul consultants for the development aüd
implementation ofour China strategy since 2005. As such GBP
conducted compreheDsive market surve;rs and interviewed key players
and stakeholders in the market in China. During our cooperation the
GBP experts and its Managing Dircctor, Mr Volker U. Fri€drich, were
always valuable and insightful discussion partners and they shared
tleir extensive experience and lsrowledge on China with our project
teams,

The spät ofcooperation was always professional and enhanced
our views and perspectives. We w€re alwa)as morc tharr satisfied with
the rcsults ofthe wotk of GBP and can higbly recommend the services
OfGBP,

We thank GBP for their support and service and will continue to
coooerate with GBP whenwer reouired.

Yours sincerely

Francesco Carozza
Overseas Büsiness Unit

Vice Presid€nt
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